## Louisville Climate Action Plan



## **Event Name**

TARC representative was invited to discuss and answer questions about the TARC 2025 planning process. Hosted by Sara Lynn Cunningham.

**Location/Date** Louisville Climate Action Plan Office - 230 Woodbine St. Lou. KY.

September 06, 2024

3:15 pm

**Weather** Indoor

**Team Participants** Planning Staff

Attendees 3

**Event Summary** 

One on one meeting with Sara Lynn Cunningham, their Intern Claire, and one of the Board Members. TARC staff presented the financial circumstances leading to the TARC 2025 planning process, and the three concepts. A very engaged discussion followed by questions being asked about TARC and redesign project.

**Questions and comments included:** 

- Discussion about truncating the routes?
- Discussion about frequency model pros and cons?
- Questions and answers about other two concepts.
- Importance of getting workers to work.
- What are the sources of funding for TARC?
- What cold be impact on TARC paratransit?

**Participant Description** 

Three attendees, ages 20ies and 50ies.

